
Due to the Teacher's Union NEU once more identifying two dates this half term for strikes to 

take place, we have had to postpone the Year 7 Parents evening which would have been 

affected on Thursday, April 27th to Thursday 11th May 2023. This is to ensure that all staff 

are available for this event. 

  

Your original appointments have been transferred to the 11th May 2023, however, if you are 

unable to make the original times, you can amend/cancel them by going onto INSIGHT / 

General Menu / Parents Evening /, and next to the times you have previously booked you can 

click remove. 

  

Any problems amending or removing appointments please contact us using the above details. 

  

I will send you via another email a reminder of your appointment times. 

  

Regards 

  

Mr M.Knight  
 


